
Grouville School PSA Meeting  

Date 10.10.23 

In Attendance 

President – Nichola Turner, Chair – Mike Phillips, Vice-Chair – Bella Rose, Secretary - Michelle Rae 
Treasurer – Lynda Le Breton,  
Mrs Key, Selina Edmundson, Laura Wenham, Nicky Irvine 
 

Apologises 

Nina Lodwick-Campbell, Nichola Turner. 

Welcome & Discussions  

New PSA Roles 
 
Pre-Loved Uniform Manager – Nina Lodwick-Campbell 
 
New Communications Lead – Lorraine Falle  
 
Fundraising  
 
Mrs Keys mentioned fundraising for the music department (£1000) for Drums and Boom whackers.  
 
Grouville school has been picked by the Education Department to fund suitable shade in the school playground. The 
proposal is with Nichola. The PSA might also need to help with funding. 
 
Disco Lead – Bella 
 
DJ Nelson invoice to be forwarded to the Treasurer Lynda. 
 
Tickets will be £4 with drink & crisp. 
Offering a sibling discount was discussed. 
We are not sure how parents will pay for tickets yet. 
 
It was mentioned that we can’t assume teachers will be able to help due to their Union strikes. 
It was noted that we need someone at the front door signing children in with knowledge of lots of children in the 
school.  
 
It has been mentioned to parents of nursery/reception children to stay at the disco with their children as it is a new 
experience for them and can be overwhelming. 
 
Glow in the dark tattoos have been ordered. 
 
Bella will set up the volunteer link for the Disco. It was also noted from the last disco to put two volunteers together 
who are supervising in the hall or supervising doors. 
 
It was noted one first aider present at each session.  
 
 
Selina suggested getting a professional face painter but unfortunately there is just too many children in a small-time 
window to face paint. We need to keep the face painting simple. 
 
Lorraine suggested a sensory calm down area during the disco. We will see if this can be incorporated into the venue. 
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Santa Lead – Nina.  
Nina to speak to Nicola to book Santa. 
 
Christmas Raffle Lead - Mike & Selina  
Mike has proposed a Christmas raffle with Christmas related vouchers. 
Speak to school secretaries regarding distributing raffle booklets so that only one booklet goes to one family. 
Raffle booklet will always go to the primary career or the parent that collects that day. 
 

Next Meeting 

7th November 6pm 


